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I strongly oppose SB 210 and its proponents should be ashamed of themselves. 

Voting is a cornerstone of our democracy and mail-in voting ensures the highest level 

of participation. Attempts to repeal mail-in voting are tantamount to voter suppression 

and should be resisted by anyone that considers themselves an American.  


